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NEWSLETTER Thursday 9th May 2024 
 
Dear Parents, 
It’s been a busy couple of weeks – how lovely to at last see the sun shining! Please read on for the latest 
news. 
 
BROADHEMPSTON LEARNERS 
 
To help us answer our big 
question - Are all animals 
the same? EYFS took a 
trip to Buckfastleigh 
Butterfly Farm and Otter 
Sanctuary. The children 
were brilliant and spent 
the day asking very 
thoughtful questions and 
observing the animals 
closely.  
 
In Art, Birch Class have been 
exploring the work of LS Lowry 
drawing Matchstick Men, exploring 
perspective, colour mixing and 
having a go at painting our own 
seascapes.  
In the next couple of weeks, we will 
be creating a Lowry inspired 
collage. 
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SAFEGUARDING & ATTENDANCE  

 
If you are concerned about a child’s wellbeing, 
please. 
contact the school or in non-school hours contact 
MASH on 0345 155 1071. 
Our designated safeguarding officer is Mrs. Ryder 
and the deputy safeguarding officers are Miss 
Barlow & Mrs Carwithen.  
 
On 19th April 2024, Ofcom released their annual 
Media Use and Attitudes Report, detailing the 
findings of several surveys and their implications 
for parents, children and young people in the UK. 
These statistics often include plenty of thought-
provoking information relating to online safety. 
Check out this guide for a thorough breakdown of 
the headline findings. 
 
https://nationalcollege.com/guides/media-use-

and-attitudes-report-2024  

 

Attendance:   

(Our school target is 97%)  
Whole school 96.6% 

Birch Class 97% 

Sycamore Class 96.7% 

Oak Class 96.1% 
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Y3/4 FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT 

 

The children played really well as a Team and 

thoroughly enjoyed Mr Tanner’s event. They 

are looking forward to the invasion games later 

this month. 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

10.5.24 Y1&2 visit to Golden Hind Brixham 

12.5.24 PTFA Garage Safari 

13.5.24 KS2 SATS week. Year 6 will be super busy this week as they take their SATS 
papers. Please ensure they are in school every day and that you are punctual. We 
will ensure some treats along the way to keep their spirits up! 

• Monday 13 May: English grammar, punctuation and spelling (GPS) papers 1 
(questions) and 2 (spelling) 

• Tuesday 14 May: English reading paper 

• Wednesday 15 May: mathematics papers 1 (arithmetic) and 2 (reasoning) 

• Thursday 16 May: mathematics paper 3 (reasoning) 

17.5.24 Oak Classes Forest school day 

22.5.24 Years 3&4 Invasion Games event 

24.5.24 BREAK UP FOR HALF TERM 3:30pm 

4.6.24 Reception children to Stover for pond dipping 

5-7.6.24 Oak Class residential at Pixies Holt 

17.6.24 Y2, Y5 & Y6 NSPCC Speak out and Stay safe workshops. 

18.6.24 Sports day with Mr Tanner at Headlands – timing TBC 

22.6.24 Village Summer Fete 

25.6.24 Sycamore Class Decoy adventure day 

27.6.24 Oak class adventure day – slide, ride and drop! 

1-2.7.24 Y3/4 Forest & Beach camping trip  

8.7.24 Birch class Wembury beach trip 

17.7.24 KS2 End of term production 2pm, Village Hall 

23.7.24 Leavers service @ St. Peter And St. Paul’s 2.30pm 

 

That’s all the news for now. Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 
 


